Principal: Richard Spencer

ELY COLLEGE

Downham Road, Ely, Cambridgeshire, CB6 2SH

26th June 2017

t: **01353 667763**

e: office@elycollege.co.uk

w: www.elycollege.com

To Parents and Carers of Students in Yrs 7 and 8

Dear Parent/Carer

Sports Fair

As part of our drive to engage as many students at Ely College in local sport as possible we have taken the decision to run an annual sports fair. The fair will see a number of local sports clubs deliver taster sessions to students across Years 7 and 8 and provide advertising materials to other students in College with a view to more of our students joining local sports clubs. This event will run on Friday 7th July and is something we are hoping to grow year-on-year.

Interest from local clubs has been extremely positive and we are looking forward to welcoming the following clubs to College for the day:

Norwich City Community Football
City of Ely Cricket Club
Warriors (Basketball)
Ely Rowing Club
4th Dimension Dance
Ely Tigers Rugby
Ely Tennis Club
Ely Hockey
Ely Bowls Club
Happi Dojo judo
Ely Korfball
Ely and District Cycling Club (British Cycling)
British Squash

Please encourage your child to sign up for one of these taster sessions, especially if they are currently not participating in any out of school sport. As a PE teacher I am clearly a strong advocate of sporting activity, especially from a physical perspective, that said the benefits of sports participation are not limited to the physical and many students gain mental and social advantages as well.

Sign-up sheets can be found on the wall outside the main sports hall and the deadline for signing up is Monday 3rd July. If you have any further questions please don't hesitate to contact me via email: JCoe@elycollege.co.uk

Yours faithfully

J. OC

Mr J Coe

Curriculum Leader - PE

















